
 

 

Children in Need - Friday 18th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It’s that time of year when we say hello once more to Pudsey Bear, 

as he comes back for Children in Need 2022. 
 

As a school, we will be celebrating Children in Need on Friday 18th 
November.  This year’s theme is ‘Spotacular’! Children and staff can come 
into school wearing their own clothes (items with spots/dots on would be 
great!). The day will be filled with lots of fun activities, games and work related 
to Children in Need and the importance of the charity work that is done every 
year.  
 
If you would like to donate to ‘Children in Need’, please follow the link below 
that will take you directly to the payment page.  All donations (minimum of £1) 
must be paid through this link.  Please do not send any money into school. 
 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=7921 
 
‘The Children in Need charity is to help ensure every child in the UK is safe, 
happy, secure and has the opportunities they need to reach their potential.  
They raise money both throughout the year and in their annual November 
appeal which is put to work where it’s needed most. The charity funds local 
charities and projects who help remove the barriers that are facing children and 
young people, so that they can thrive.  They support children and young people 
affected by a whole range of disadvantages such as poverty, disability, illness, 
distress or trauma and work with a range of partners to tackle some of the most 
pressing issues facing the UK’s children and young people today, including: 
mental health and wellbeing, violence impacting young people, child sexual 
exploitation, holiday hunger; access to employment, and social injustice.’ 
 
We look forward to celebrating this wonderful day with you all and thank you 
again for your continued support. 
 
Mrs. T. Dunn 
Vice Principal 
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